From: Amy Hines <amyhinesone@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 2:32 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 Legislation

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Committee Members,
As a member of PERS 1, | kindly request that you reinstate a permanent, and substantial, annual COLA.

Thank you,
Amy Hines
Seattle

Sent from my iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



